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Music Tuition at Cottenham Primary School 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As some of you may be aware, we are able to offer music lessons in the following instruments. Please 

contact the tutor with any questions, queries, costs or to arrange lessons. 

 

Guitar:   Tutor: Justin Dwyer 

   Email address: justindwyer128@gmail.com 

Contact number: 07921 752809 

 
 
Piano and Brass:   Tutor: Pam O’Connor 
   Email address: pamelaridding@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
Please note: Music lessons will be a private arrangement between the tutor and parent but can take place at 
the school. Parents must provide a written agreement if their child will be missing school lessons. Each tutor 
has been DBS checked by the school and has been issued with school protocols. 
 
 
Regards 
James Kilsby 
Headteacher 
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